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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Savannah Wurzburg <savannahwurzburg@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 10:59 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
This would devastate my small business. We would have to close several of our locations if an emplpyee was on leave 
for 32 weeks paid. Please oppose this. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Savannah Wurzburg 
199 Shyrina Ct N 
Salem, OR 97303 
savannahwurzburg@gmail.com 
 


